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“Be the Light of Christ” 

This year Lumen Christi have welcomed two classes of Kindergarten students. The 
new students have shown great maturity, settling into College life quickly under 
the guidance of teachers Miss Chester and Ms Radanovich.  

Year 7 enjoyed an action packed experience at Kianinny Outdoor Education Camp in 
February. The camp was a wonderful opportunity for students to get to know each 
other while participating in a range of activities including raft building, flying fox, 
ropes course, initiative games, SUP boarding and archery.  



 

“Be the Light of Christ” 

Both the Primary and Secondary Swimming Carnivals were a great success this year.  
The war cries were fantastic and student participation was high. The days were fun 
filled and the bomb competition was a crowd favourite. A number of records were 
smashed after some outstanding performances in the pool. The overall winners of 
the 2020 Swimming Carnival were Gudu! 

 

Over 100 Lumen Christi Catholic College students participated in the National 
Ride2School day which aims to encourage students to be more physically active on 
their way to school. The morning was a fantastic event with many parents,  
grandparents and younger siblings accompanying students on the ride to school.  



 

“Be the Light of Christ” 

Prior to COVID-19 Year 9 Project Based Learning (PBL) students were tasked to run 
the College ANZAC assembly as well as take part in the community ANZAC 
commemorations.   
 
The students had some great ideas about how they would represent and 
commemorate the ANZAC spirit and were disappointed when ANZAC 
commemorations and services were cancelled as a result of Covid 19.  
 
Rather than finish the project abruptly, staff and students looked for other ways to 
continue the project remotely, choosing instead to create a Digital ANZAC Assembly 
including poetry, music and artworks as well some fascinating War time Fact 
pieces that demonstrate the students learning about WW1 and WW2 and the ANZAC 
contribution to these campaigns.  
 
The ANZAC 2065 project challenged the students to think about how ANZAC day 
will look for its 150th year with a focus on the ANZAC ideals of Courage, Endurance, 
Mateship and Sacrifice and how these were lived out in war time, today and into 
the future.  
 
As a part of the project, students looked at 
how these ANZAC ideals link to the Catholic 
Social Teachings of the College and how 
they can be seen in the actions of members 
of our community. Students identified the 
brilliant work of organisations in the recent 
bushfire season and the commitment and 
courage of all essential workers keeping 
our country going during this Covid 
pandemic as shining examples of how the 
ANZAC ideals are lived out today.  
Please click on the link below to view the 
Digital Assembly: 

Digital ANZAC Day Assembly 

https://sites.google.com/cg.catholic.edu.au/digital-anzac-day-assembly/war-history-document

